
Hello 1W, 

I hope you are enjoying spending more time with your families and 

that you are staying safe and well. I have missed teaching you at 

school but I hope you have found some fun things to do at home. 

I have loved seeing some of the work you have done at home. Some 

of your plants have grown really well. I would love to see more of 

what you have been doing; so if you want to, send some more 

pictures to hello@gig-mill.dudley.sch.uk  

I have been trying to keep busy while staying at home. Daisy has 

been keeping me company and has been taking me for a big walk 

every day. She has even learnt to swim in the canal. 

I hope you have enjoyed some of the work that has been set for you. 

I would have loved to have been teaching you about maps this week: 

as you all know I love maps! 

Keep positive, I am missing you all. 

 

Mr Withers 
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